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Carlisle Area School district is pleased to welcome back parents to our athletic events.  We appreciate the guidance of our public health officials to make this possible.  

On Tuesday, Governor Wolf increased the capacity for spectator attendance at indoor and outdoor school venues (gymnasiums and stadiums).  For the remainder of this week, we will not be changing our plans.  We will continue to permit only two tickets per participant for events.   We will re-evaluate based on our volleyball games and tonight’s home football game (10/9/20) and may make changes. 
ALL persons entering our facilities will be required to wear masks and maintain social distancing protocols throughout your stay on our facilities.

We look forward to your visit and your cooperation to keep our environments safe for all who are attending.
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